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THREE NEW FACES WELCOMED ONTO
NATIONAL LEGAL COMMITTEE

10 April 2008

Three industry leaders will take their places on the Association of Personal Injury Lawyers’ executive

committee at its annual conference today (10 April).

Cenric Clement-Evans is partner at South Wales law firm Hugh James. He heads the firm’s accidents at

work and industrial disease groups, and specialises in occupational health cases.

Also joining the committee is Jonathon Wheeler of Islington law firm Bolt Burdon Kemp. He is head of

the firm’s personal injury group and specialises in claims for victims of child abuse.

Stephen Gray, partner at Gray Magee will be representing Northern Ireland on the committee.
Returning to the executive committee for another term are Fred Tyler of Balfour & Manson LLP in
Edinburgh, Neil Sugarman ofGLP solicitors in Bury, and Mark Turbull of Thompsons solicitors in

Liverpool.

-ends-



Note to editors:

- APIL (Association of Personal Injury Lawyers) was established in 1990 by a group of lawyers working on
behalf of personal injury victims and now has more than 5,000 members. APIL campaigns for improvements
in the law to help people who are injured or become ill through no fault of their own.

For more information, contact:
Lisa Wardle, t: 0115 9388715 or Andrew Brentnall, t: 0115 9388702
Photographs are available on request

Further information can also be found at the organisation’s website- www.apil.org.uk
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